WASHINGTON STATE
@ UNIVERSITY Office of the President

January 18, 2019

To Whom It May Concern:

It is my pleasure to voice support for the campaign to build the WSU Sigma Chi Centennial
Chapter House.

I want to congratulate the Sigma Chi fraternity chapter house here at WSU for its 100t
anniversary and its continuing mission of helping to create good community leaders and
fine men.

Your decision to provide a world-class living and social environment, and first-rate study
and meeting accommodations complete with state-of-the art technological facilities, will
enhance the overall university experience for your undergraduates.

I am also pleased to know that your Sigma Chi General Fraternity, through the Sigma Chi
Foundation Risk Management Foundation and Constantine Capital, also agree to support
your project. It shows broad awareness that you're planning is wise and prudent.

A strong university depends on the allegiance of its students and alumni. Sigma Chi has
made significant contributions to WSU over the years, and we appreciate your continued
support of this exciting and important project.

My early predecessor from 1915 to 1945, Washington State College president Ernest O.
Holland, who was also a Sigma Chi, presided over the installation of your chapter on
November 15, 1919. I look forward to following in President Holland'’s footsteps by helping
to cut the ribbon to open your new $5 million + project and officiating over the unveiling
of President Holland’s memorial on your property. ‘

Your unwavering commitment to Washington State University will be appreciated and
recognized by students, faculty and staff for years to come.

Sincerely,
Kirk Schulz

President
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